
MAC Board – September 7, 2017 
Email Motion  
 
An email was sent on June 12, 2017 from Board President, Vanessa Barr, stating that Karla 
Bauer would like to join MAC as an individual board member, not representing an 
organization/business.   The email asked for Board members to respond if they were in 
favor or opposed to adding Karla Bauer to the slate of candidates to be voted on at the 
annual meeting. 
 
Approved – will be added to the slate of candidates. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Vicki Walechka 
MAC Secretary 


